
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
May 
Mon 2 – May Bank Holiday. 
Tues 3 – KS1 test period starts. 
Thurs 5 – Class 1 Reading Café. 13:45. 
Mon 9 -12 - Year 6 National SATs test 
week. 
Fri 13 - Class 4 – Wymondham Highschool 
Science lab trip. (To be confirmed.) 
W/C 16 - RE Week & Walk to school 
week. 
Wed 18 – Year 5/6 Netball team competes 
at UEA School Games. 09:30 – 14:00. 
Fri 20 – School Council Art day. 
Tue 24 – Class Photos. 
Fri 27 – Class 3 cake sale. 3pm. 
Fri 27 – Last day of half term. 
Mon – 30 – 3 Summer Half Term holiday. 
June 
Mon 6 – Children back to school. 
W/C 6 – Year 1 Phonics screening. 
W/C 6 – Year 4 multiplication tests. 
Thurs 9 – The new Year R children’s 1st 
transition day and parent talk. 
Fri 10 – Jubilee celebrations. 
Mon 13 - Pray space week.  
Wed 15 – Year 5/6 Cricket Team compete 
at Melton Cricket Club. 
Thurs 16 – 2nd transition day for new Year 
R children. 
Thurs 23 – Final transition day for the new 
Year R children. 
Mon 27 – Year 3/4 Tri-Golf Team at 
Bungay Golf Club (am). 
Wed – Thurs 29 – 30 – Hethersett 
Secondary School transition days. 
July 
Fri 1 - Talent Show. 
Tue – 5-7 – Wymondham High transition 
days. 
Fri 8 – Reports to parents. 
Wed 13 – Open evening. 
Thurs 14 -  Class 4 production. 
Fri 15 – Sports day. 
Mon 18 – Coastal Day. 
Wed 20 – Head Teacher for the day. 
Fri 22 – Last day of term, leavers 
assembly. 

Summer Term 
Welcome back to school, it’s lovely to see all the children and hear all about 

their Easter holidays. We also wanted to note that the Egg Drop Challenge at 

the end of last term was a huge success, it was cracking!! 
 

This term we are looking forward to welcoming parents back into the school 

for more face to face activities, keys activities to note over the next week are:  
 

Wed – 27th April - Class 1 & 2 parents are invited to come into school to hear 

about the new phonics system. 9am in the school hall. 
 

Thurs 28th April - Class 2 we will be holding a Reading Café. This is an 

opportunity for you to work with your child in school. We will be holding the 

Café in the class room at 13:45. 

Thurs 28th April - Classes 3 and 4 - the class rooms will be open from 3:15-3:45 

for parents/carers to look at the children’s work. 

Reminder 
 
We would like to remind 
all parents and carers that 
we are a nut free school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Covid Update – We currently 
have no cases of Covid in 
school. 
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School Uniform 

From Sunday 24th April to Sunday 1st May 

all orders placed will receive a 15% 

discount when using code SPRING15 

www.brigade.uk.com/parents/ 

 

 

 

A flyer will follow, 

but we would like 

to let you know 

that we will be 

hosting a number 

of activities this 

term to raise 

money for the 

Ukraine Crisis. 

Help!  

Do we have any tradesmen or 

women within the school 

community? Over the 

Summer Holidays we will be 

having some essential work 

carried out in class 1, and we 

would be interested to hear 

from you! Please email the 

school office for more info. 

From Monday Class 4 children will start  

to tidy up the nature trail at lunch times.  

Can the children from this class please  

bring in gardening gloves and welly boots  

please.  Thank you! 
 

http://www.brigade.uk.com/parents/

